
Danehill and Chelwood Gate Social Club Limited 

 

12 June 2021 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Annual General Meeting of the company 
will be held on 14 July 2021 at 8:00pm at The Club. 

Any business that a member wishes to formally bring to this meeting 
must be noticed to the secretary in writing, no later than 30 June 021. 

 

 

 

 

 

Paul Thornton 
Secretary, Danehill and Chelwood Gate Social Club Limited 

secretary@danehill.org.uk 


